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Removing vote by mail in Oregon is a heinous attempt at voter suppression. This 

system has worked wonderfully in our state with no evidence of any sort of 

widespread voter fraud. We have higher turn outs and more educated voters 

because of our current system. Repealing vote by mail would be a stain on our state 

and goes against our values. Vote by mail in Oregon is literally democracy at work - 

other states should be working to implement this and we should ABSOLUTELY not 

take this away from our people. 


